Trevor Woodward

AT

3 November 2016

22 Nelson St
Barnsley NSW 2278

Planning Services

Department of Planning and Environment
PO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

To whom it may concern,

I would like to support the quarry expansion project at Martins Creek.

There are so many people who rely on Daracon and their products. I regularly work on
Daracon sites and see the large number of workers and subcontractors that they use
The materials used and the methods are very good and it would be a shame to lose that
in the industry

I have not made any reportable political donations

Yours faithfully,

T whbsibard

Trevor Woodward

Department of Pianning
9 NOV 2016
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